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Comments: Good afternoon all, this was a tough one for me being a cattle rancher with public land and

camp..that said here. is my opinion.i fell that at this present time this piece of public land is being over used and

at times abused.I think that designated dispersed camping with site numbered and marked would be best. I think

the local forest service office and SDGFP(due to the proximity of Big horn sheep habitat would would be the best

ones to determine the number of sites.I like the idea of free first come first severed if this does not work the first

year could always switch to a reservation system. You could make the road a one way only as most all campers

have doors on passenger side, i feel a kiosk at the entrance one out by the wall can have all the information,

maybe a day use parking are could be located at this spot. I think a few road inprovments such as gravel on road

and campsites might be needed. It is my understanding that there are two old roads one going south and one

going north, i feel if all goes well in year one and the land and wildlife can sustain it that you could open them in

two different phases.I think limiting night allowed to stay can be made lower then other areas so more people can

enjoy that area something like 5-7 max stay.All i know is that right now its not working for anyone and the land is

being abused and i feel the volume of campers will force the big horn sheep to move on..Thank you 

 


